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Almost 90% of children who are having 
trouble learning to read in kindergarten 
will still be having trouble in third grade. 
 
The Rotary Club of Brookhaven and its partners have 
implemented a program to enroll Pre-K and Kindergarten 
students with their parents to receive books and resources 
provided by the Ferst Foundation for Early Childhood 
Literacy.  All books will be distributed through the 
classroom to confirm families receive monthly book and 
parent reading guides.   
 
IMPACT: 

• Create a rich language environment where children 
learn through reading. 

• Promote family involvement to achieve early 
school success for children. 

• Encourage parents and caregivers to read every day 
with their children. 

• Translate and distribute Spanish reading 
guides/newsletters for each book distributed. 

 
2016 GOALS: 

• Introduce books to each class monthly through 
volunteer reading sessions 

• Distribute 792 books to 66 Pre-K student 
• Distribute 2,184 books to 182 Kindergarten 

students 
• Translate 24 parent reading guides to Spanish 

 

PARENT CURRICULUM NIGHT 
SEPTEMBER 8, 2016 
Woodward Elementary, 3034 Curtis Dr NE, Atlanta, GA 30319 
For information or to volunteer, contact Patrick Lews at  
404-345-5230 or Patrick.Lewis@scouting.org 
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